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Update on Outages from work on Dodge Substation 
 

Upgrades for the Dodge substation are moving along. Things have been reorganized and 
rescheduled. 
 
The rescheduled outage from October 6th will take place on October 24th. Work will 
begin at 6:30am and last until around 2pm. Customers affected will be contacted.  
 
Further outage updates to come and a new map will be put in the post office and at the 
city office as further plans are made.  
 
CCPPD wants to remind you as always to please drive slowly in any work area and be 
cautious of any workers.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding at this time of transition.  
 
Please contact the office with any concerns or questions: 402-372-2463 or toll free 1-877-
572-2463.  
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